
 

Firstly, I would like to say a big will done for adjusting to the strange start of the 
week. I appreciate it can be tough, but you have dealt with it in a mature way 
and have come back to school ready to learn, with a focussed mind-set.  

English: 

We are coming to the end of re-writing of Kensuke’s Kingdom. The children have 
produced some very creative stories and I look forward to reading them in more detail.   

Maths: 

Our maths work has moved onto multiplying and dividing 2 digit and 3 digit numbers by 1 digit numbers. 
We have looked at lots of different methods to help the children multiply bigger numbers. Next week, we 
will be moving onto using the formal method.  

Jigsaw: 

We have talked a lot about celebrating differences. The children are coming to understand that everyone is 
unique, and we should accept people for who they are. We spoke about what bullying actually is and 
children feelings and experiences around this area. Furthermore, we spoke about what things might 
influence the children to think the way they do, for example the media or friends. We reflected on this, and 
came to the conclusion that we should not always let other people or things influence our decisions.  

Winter sports challenge: 

Alexander Hosea have decided to join in with a winter sports challenge, each week there is a 60 second 
challenge for the children to complete. This week, the children had to skip for 50 seconds.  
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Reminders: 
 1 week left to do the homework on google classroom.  
 Spellings have been set, so please can the children practise them ready for a test 

next Friday. 
 I have set some Mathsletics tasks, these should be completed by next Thursday.  
 Please make sure the children are reading with you at least 5 times a week. 

Once read, please sign their reading record. 

 

I hope you 
have a great 

weekend, Miss 
Chalmers   


